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Count me among the many who were stunned by the "gut and stuff" approach to addressing
the proposed pedestrian bridge near Bend.

I have an open mind about the bridge - but | am appalled by the deliberate deception of gutting
one bill and inserting language to accomplish the agenda of a clandestine group.

This type of action reflects poorly on the legislature. It's wrong on so many levels.

Let's toss this bill and allow established land use procedures determine if the bridge is to be
constructed. There will be ample opportunity for input at the local level.

Michael Gaston
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